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March 14, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are writing this letter to inform you that today, approximately 150 students 
participated in the National School Walkout to remember the 17 victims of the tragic 
school shooting at Marjory Stoneman Douglas High School in Parkland, Florida.  While 
the school did not encourage this action, we were prepared to supervise and ensure the 
safety of our students.   
 
Students walked out of the building and assembled quietly and respectfully in the front of 
the building at 10:00 a.m.  At 10:17 a.m the students walked back into the building in an 
orderly fashion to resume their classes.  All students at Cawley Middle School were 
respectful and appropriate during the walkout.  
 
Both The Superintendent of Schools and the Principal of Cawley Middle School were 
impressed with the maturity, respect and empathy displayed by our students.  We are 
proud of those who participated, those who did not, and the entire school community.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr. Charles P. Littlefield     Matthew Benson 
Superintendent of Schools     Principal 
  
 
 
 


